
.. arynski, Heather M MEM:EX HPoaaos 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Narynski, Heather M MEM:EX 
Friday, July 18, 2014 4:10 PM 
Luke Moger 
Warnock, George MEM:EX; Rothman, Stephen MEM:EX; Michael Cullen 

Dale Reimer; Art Frye; Ostritchenko, Dmitri 
(Dmitri.Ostritchenko@amec.com) 

Subject: Re: Mount Polley Mine - Water Management Plan 

Thanks Luke, I appreciate the update and concur with George. I will add the document to our records when I am back in 
the office next week. 

Regards, 
Heather 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul18, 2014, at 2:57 PM, "Luke Moger" <lmoger@mountpolley.com> wrote: 

Hi Heather, 

Please find attached a water management plan for the TSF endorsed by our design engineer. I have 
discussed this with George Warnock and he has suggested that the plan is acceptable, as the proposed 
condition (1.1m) is still above the MEM indicator levels. As outlined in the attached document, we will 
still indicate to MEM when the temporary Normal Operating Level of 1.1m is revoked by AMEC and we 
revert to the 1.3m level. 

Kindest Regards, 

Luke 

<image001.png> 

Direct: +1 (250) 790-2215 ext. 2113 
Fax: +1(250)790-2613 
E-mail: LMoger@MountPolley.com 
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